
 

NEWSLETTER JAN 2019 

HAPPY NEW YEAR ! 
 

Welcome back to the Spring term.  I hope you all enjoyed the holidays.  There are 
lots of things planned already for the term so please check out the back of the 
newsletter and the Google Calendar on the School website.  In addition, each class 
has also sent out its class newsletter last week. 
Thank you very much for your generosity before Christmas.  The raffle and the 
Christmas Show raised £783.00 Thank you to staff and parent volunteers for 
providing the children with a great Christmas party and disco.  The children had a 
brilliant time.  Thanks also to staff for organising our Breakfast with Santa Christ-
mas Event - we raised an impressive £250.92.   

NOTICES 
 Please note that uniform 

can be ordered at any 
time throughout the year 
with 
www.oneidentity.co.uk 

 PE Kits—please can you 
make sure that PE kits are 
brought into School and 
kept in School all week 
until Friday. 

 Water Bottles—All chil-
dren should have water 
bottles in School please. 

ATTENDANCE  
UPDATE 

 

Our attendance figure is  currently  in 
line with our target which is fantastic after our 
sickness bug outbreak in the Autumn Term - I 
hope we will have a healthier Spring!  Please make 
sure that you inform the office as soon as possible 
on the morning of the absence. 
In our Christmas assembly, we had an amazing 30 

children achieving 100% and Reception won the 
attendance for the term—they have already en-
joyed their celebratory milkshakes.  



GOVERNORS’ TROPHY   
WINNERS 

Congratulations to our Autumn 
term governors’ trophy winners.  
Both very well deserved winners 
who consistently try their very best 
and contribute positively and signifi-
cantly to our School.  Well done! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Well done to the Red 
Team for winning the 
team point trophy for 
the Autumn Term.  
Keep up the good work 

Important Child Care Information  
After-School Clubs—All after school clubs should be paid on confirmation of 
place.  Children must then attend the full block of clubs unless prior arrange-
ment is made with the School Office. 
If a child is not collected from clubs at 4:30 pm they will be placed in Den until 
5:00pm at a charge to parents.  Unfortunately you will need to wait until the 
session ends at 5:00pm as  staff, although they may be in School, are not be-
ing paid to be there and are planning and preparing work for your child.  If 
your child is in Den please ensure they are collected at 5pm prompt.  As stat-
ed in the contract if rules are not adhered to your child will be withdrawn 
from the provision. 
I appreciate that this may seem harsh—however please appreciate that we 
are all working parents too and have our own families to attend to.    

DATES FOR THE TERM 

Mon 14th Jan Clubs began 

Wed 16th Jan Y3/4 Swimming began 

Tue 5th Feb Internet Safety Day 

Thu 7th Feb Y5/6 Carlisle Trip  

Mon 18th Feb  Spring Half-Term 

Mon 25th Feb Y6 SATs Parent Meeting fol-
lowed by Mrs McDowell’s Y1/2 
and Y5/6 Parent’s Evening 

Tue 26th Feb Reception, Mrs Hampton’s 
Year1/2, Mrs McDowell’s Y1/2 
Year 5/6 Parent’s Evening 

Wed 27th Feb Reception, Mrs Hampton’s 
Year1/2, Year 3/4Parent’s 
Evening 

Thu 28th Feb Year 3/4 Parent’s Evening 

Tue 5th March Year 1/2 Open Afternoon 
2.45pm—3.15pm 

Mon 11th March Year 3/4 UDance—Carnegie 
5.00pm-7.00pm 

Fri 15th March Year 5/6 Open Afternoon 
2.30pm —3.15pm 

Mon 18th March Year 3/4 Open Afternoon 
2.30pm—3.15pm 

Tue 26th March Reception Open Morning 
The Great Frizington Bake Off 
9.00am—11.30 

 
 
 
 
INTERNET SAFETY DAY 

 

On Tuesday 5th Feb we will be partici-
pating in Safer Internet Day.  The 
theme is “Together for a Safer Inter-
net.” Throughout the year pupils are 
educated in how to keep themselves 
safe on-line and where many have the 
tools and the knowledge, they are 
choosing to put themselves at risk.  
On-line gaming such as X-Box Live and 
Instant Messaging such as WhatsApp 
can cause quite a few issues outside 
of School which can be brought into 
School so please support us with 
monitoring your child's usage. 
On our website there are some great 
links to websites and documents with 
advice for parents on how to mini-
mise the risk for their children along 
with the CEOP “report” button. 

 
GET WELL SOON 

 

I hope you will join us all in wishing Mrs Rose a speedy recovery.  


